
 

 

December 6, 2016 

 

 

NOTICE 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

BICYCLE PEDESTRIAN TECHNICAL ADVISORY GROUP 

Notice is hereby given that the Bicycle Pedestrian Technical Advisory Group  

meeting of Monday, December 26, 2016 has been cancelled. 

The next regular meeting will be Monday, January 23, 2017 in the Visibility Center 
Conference Room on the Ninth Floor of the Tacoma Municipal Building, 747 
Market Street. 
 
Jennifer Kammerzell 

Public Works Department 

 


